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 TO: Kent ISD Board of Education 
                        Ron Koehler, Superintendent   
  
       FROM: Dave Rodgers, Asst. Supt. for Human Resources & Legal Services 
 
             CC:    Kevin Philipps, Assistant Superintendent of Administrative Services 
                           
 DATE: 2/1/24 
 
 RE: Kent County Common Calendar  - Update for 2028-29    
 

 
 
            Our team continues to work closely with local Human Resource administrators 
            (KHR), local Superintendents (KCSA) and the Kent County Education Association (KCEA) to 
            update and maintain a County Common Calendar as required under the Michigan Revised 
            School Code. Part of that process is annually extending out to the next “fifth year.”   
 
            Doing so not only meets our legal requirements but also allows for advance planning in 
            collective bargaining, and becomes informative to our employees, families and communities. 
            This information will be updated on the Kent ISD website.      
 
            We appreciate the continued collaboration among all of the parties in finalizing this common 
             calendar.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


